

CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL Newsletter 15th January 2021

Covid-19

We hope everyone is keeping safe and well. We would like to thank you for your continued support, understanding and kind words, we know that this is a difficult time for all and your positive comments make such a difference to all the staff team.

A reminder for those who have children currently attending school, please do not to send your child if they are unwell whether or not they typical Covid 19 symptoms or of course if they have tested positive or if they are self-isolating due to a family member or close contact having symptoms. Please continue to advise us as soon as possible of any Covid-19 related incidents by phone or emailing office.cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk. We also need to know the test result as soon as you get it please whether or not it is positive.

Snow and Ice

Well for two consecutive weeks we have had to endure tricky weather conditions! Once again we thank you for your understanding especially today (Friday 15th January) when many of our Critical Worker families were able to help school staff by keeping their children at home. Several staff had to leave their cars here yesterday and we did not want to put them at risk by having to make an unnecessary journey. We remained open for those families who had no alternative but to send their children and managed with minimal staff. Thank you all again.

